

March 3, 2011

Liz Amundson Madison Public Library 201 W Mifflin St Madison, WI 53703

Dear Liz:

I would like to sincerely thank you for your service on the Go Big Read Suggestions Review Committee this spring. We know the amount of time it takes to review titles, read books, and discuss in committee is significant. We appreciate greatly you willing to give that time.

UW-Madison's common book program, Go Big Read, continuously exceeds our highest hopes for student participation and community engagement. Thank you for contributing your talents to the community-wide effort to make Go Big Read a great university tradition.

Sincerely,

Sarah McDaniel Project Manager

Go Big Read